NOTICE
JONESFIELD TOWNSHIP RESIDENTS

Notice is hereby given that a Public Accuracy Test for the August 7, 2018 Primary
Election has been scheduled for Wednesday, July 18, 2018 at 7:00 pm at the Jonesfield
Township Hall, 217 Eddy St, Merrill, Mi. The Public Accuracy Test is conducted to
demonstrate that the computer program on the Optical Scan Voting System, that is used
to tabulate the results, have been prepared according to Michigan Laws.

NOTICE: Persons with disabilities needing accommodations for effective participation in
this meeting should contact the Township Supervisor by email at
tibbits.larry@gmail.com or by calling 989-327-8831, at least two working days in
advance of the meeting. An attempt will be made to make reasonable
accommodations.

Marcia J Stanley, Jonesfield Township Clerk
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